
Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council 

COMMITTEE ON PEDESTRIAN AND TRAFFIC SAFETY 

Previously Scheduled for March 9, 2023 at 11:00am, has been 

cancelled. 

 
 

                                                                          

                                                                 
                                           Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

      

Walter Burnett Jr., Chairman               
                                            Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety                                      

  

February 15, 2023 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 
   

Chairman Walter Burnett, Jr. 
Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety 

121 N. LaSalle Street, Room 300 

Chicago, IL 60602 

(312) 744-6813 

 

 

 

                         


